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Zven if the rules of the Unive: sity to
refer in the letter were not what they are,
we could overlook the casual way
these students seem to heve resarded the
ight to enter the University at their own conveni-
ence., Certainly if anyone were to apply for a
position in a Banking House or any other business,
and then left for two weeks without giving any
notice of their intention to do so, they would not
find the position open to them when they returned,
and I do not see why the privilege of a University

education should be regarded any less seriously.




